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 The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Remembering Frank King 

President Bill stood at the podium today 
with a heavy heart and somber mood 
which could be felt throughout the room. 

Today’s meeting would be brief before eve-
ryone would leave early to honour Frank 
King at Christ Church and the Red and 
White Club. 

Everyone joined President Bill and Lisa 
Fernandes in the singing of O’Canada fol-
lowed by Rotary Grace. 

President Bill then announced that 
there would not be a Head Table today as 
the Head Table would be occupied by our 
Past President Frank King and the Past 
Presidents that are no longer with us to-
day. 

Guests: Jack Thompson’s son, Keith 
Thompson and Sherry Austin’s husband 
Steve Austin were the guests today. 

We enjoyed a quick bite of lunch and many 
memories of a great and noble man. 

https://bit.ly/2IKLlVc
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The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Club News 

President Bill shared that It is fitting that Frank King’s good friend Bob Brawn was in the Calgary 
Herald today. Please see the link to enjoy the story in its entirety:  

http://calgaryherald.com/news/local-news/exclusive-heritage-park-embarks-on-10m-expansion-to-celebrate-energy-industry 
 

President Bill then wanted to provide some information regarding the Rotary House “Move” that may 
take place in the future. 
 
Addressed in the August 3 Bulletin. Inaugural Address 
“As many of you know, we will have to leave out current Rotary House within the next 3 years as space is needed 
for the 17th Avenue expansion and other Stampede projects. The Downtown Club is interested in sharing a new 
and large facility. I have established a committee that is working with both the Stampede and Downtown Club to 
look at our options for the future. It is the Rotary House / Stampede Liaison Committee. The committee reports to 
me and the Board. No decisions have been made as yet but will be at our first Board meeting. I will have an an-
nouncement for you following that meeting. Rather then let you have insight into the nature of the announce-
ment, I will defer and let the Board deal with it first”. 
 
August 21 Directors Meeting 
 4.1 Future of Rotary House – Presentation by Rotary House/Stampede Liaison Committee – Sherry Austin, 
Murray Flegel and Allan Johnson – In addition to the three-committee member present; Bill LeClair, Ben Steblecki 
and Mark Ambrose are also members of this Committee. It is anticipated that Rotary House will be demolished in 
the next 2-4 years to accommodate the redevelopment of 17th Avenue. 2. Stampede officials are anxious to devel-
op a stronger relationship with the Rotary Club of Calgary South; encouraging us to use Stampede facilities for 
more of our social events. The Committee has identified a series of action steps going forward including develop-
ment of a Memorandum of Understanding. 
Moved by Larry and Seconds by Jim: That the Rotary Club of Calgary South pursue a contract with the Calgary 
Stampede to relocate our Rotary Club to a new site on the main Stampede Grounds. This recommendation would 
take effect when our current Rotary House is demolished for the redevelopment of 17th Avenue. Carried.  
 
January 4 Bulletin – Mid Term State of the Union Address Bulletin 
Our Rotary House / Liaison Committee is looking at a number of things with the Stampede. As you are aware on 
August 24 the Board accepted a recommendation that the club pursue a Contract with the Calgary Stampede to 
relocate our Rotary House to a new site on the main Stampede grounds. Our committee is continuing to explore a 
new site location. 
 
May 15 Board of Directors Minutes 
Proposed Motion: That the Rotary House/Stampede Liaison Committee be authorized to submit a Letter 
of Intent to the Calgary Exhibition and Stampede expressing the Club’s willingness to consider moving to the Blue 
Room as a permanent meeting place at the time of the demolition of Rotary House in the next two-five years. 
Our committee is comprised of Sherry Austin, Allan Johnson, Murray Flegel, Ben Steblecki and Mark Ambrose. 
The authorization to enter into a letter of intent regarding the Blue Room was approved by the Board on May 15. 
Our Committee has held a number of meetings with the Calgary Exhibition and Stampede. The decision regarding 
the Blue Room was made after looking at 4 possible sites which were Ranahan’s, The Grandstand where we have 
met, the Heritage Room and the Blue Room. The Blue Room was the overwhelming choice.  There was a recogni-
tion that we wanted to stay on Park and that Rotary House could not be moved.  
 
The Committee will continue their great work, but I wanted to bring you up to date.  
 
Please remember to register as soon as possible for the Stay In School Luncheon next week and the P.E.I. Kitchen 
Party as all registration chances will be closed by next Tuesday. 
 
President Bill advised us that this meeting is adjourned 
 

http://calgaryherald.com/news/local-news/exclusive-heritage-park-embarks-on-10m-expansion-to-celebrate-energy-industry
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The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
President’s P.E.I. Kitchen Party 

You Can Register Here just CLICK the link:  

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/president-s-pei-kitchen-party 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/president-s-pei-kitchen-party
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The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
RCCS Stay In School Golf Tournament News 

On July 26th, 2018 Rotary Calgary South will host our club’s 18th Annual Supreme Windows 
$1,000,000 Amateur Golf Classic in support of our Stay in School Golf Program. Last year’s 
Tournament raised $135,000 and we need your help to ensure this year’s event meets or exceeds 
the previous year. 

It’s a fun-filled day of golf and camaraderie, including a 50/50 Draw, prizes and a silent auction fol-
lowed by a chance to win one million dollars in the Peloton $1,000,000 shoot-out. You will also en-
joy a delicious dinner, followed by  an outstanding live auction, all in support of our Stay in School 
Program.  
   

Help us make this the most successful event yet. Consider one of the following ways to become 
involved: 
 

1. Sponsorship of the event 

There are still a limited number of sponsorship opportunities available at the Gold, Silver, Bronze 
and Ambassador levels. A great opportunity to partner with a great cause, host clients and win on 
and off the course. 

Showcase your product and enhance your community investment program. 

· Gold $10000,  

· Silver $5,000 

· Bronze $2500 

· Ambassador $1,000 to $2,000 
 

For more details on this contact Kevin Macleod at: kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca  
 

2. Donate a Fabulous Live Auction Item 
 

 If you have any ideas or leads to a live auction item that will wow the golfers let us know and we 
will follow up. Please contact someone below: 

Penny Leckie: penny@taxtherapist.ca  Corinne Wilkinson: corinne@whitehathospitality.com   

Toby Oswald-Felker: toby@shawlink.ca   Brenda McKinley: b-mckinley@hotmail.com 

Janet Matthews: janrickmatthews@gmail.com  
 

3. Play in the Tournament: Register online or contact Glen Godlonton at: 
glen@godlonton.com 

  

This program is one of our Club’s best.  Help us make it better and support kids who want a post-
secondary education and couldn’t get it without your help!! 

www.stayinschool.ca 
 

THANK YOU 

mailto:kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca
mailto:penny@taxtherapist.ca
mailto:corinne@whitehathospitality.com
mailto:toby@shawlink.ca
mailto:b-mckinley@hotmail.com
mailto:janrickmatthews@gmail.com
mailto:glen@godlonton.com
http://www.stayinschool.ca
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The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Club Announcements 

SHORT TERM EXCHANGE 2018 

This year our club was lucky enough to have two amazing students apply for the Short Term Ex-
change program. 

 Cassidy Moline and Emma Rach-Syslak are both extremely well rounded and talented young 
women who will represent our Club and Rotary well wherever they are.  

Cassidy is a very mature,  well travelled 1 5 year old.  She is a student at Bishop O’Byrne and is 
very involved in sports such as soccer, volleyball, hockey as well as Drama. reading, baking etc 

Emma attends Central Memorial High school and at 1 6 is ready to see the world.  She loves all 
manner of sports and is an avid soccer player, painter, runner and ready to travel the world.  

Both Cassidy and Emma will be going on exchanges to Milan, Italy this summer and hosting Gaia Gara-
vaglia  and Sara Genzianelle respectively on their return.  

Gaia,  according to her parents is a sincere and honest sixteen year old with a passion for indi-
vidual growth and cultural experiences. She faces everything head on and with a smile on her face. 
She is not afraid to try new things and has shown a strong sense of independence all her life. Gaia 
and her family are hoping the short-term exchange experience will be a growth opportunity for the 
whole family.  

Sara is looking forward to her time with Emma in Calgary and perhaps seeing a bit of the rest 
of Canada. She is enrolled in a linguistics High school and hoping to improve her English and possibly 
her French. She is extremely interested in Music and the fashion industry, which is extremely large 
in Milan. She has travelled a lot with her family but is looking forward to this adventure on her own. 

The Rotary Club of Calgary South looks forward to welcoming the girls to Canada.  
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The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Partners In Print 

MAY BOOK CLUB 

Our next meeting is Monday May 28th. We are having two guest speakers coming from the Calgary Library Foundation. 
They will be joining us for breakfast as well. Please confirm your attendance by Thursday May 24th to 
kabritts444@shaw.ca or 403-256-1379. 

Cheers and Happy Reading, 

Kelly Brittain  Book Club Chair 2017-2018 

mailto:kabritts444@shaw.ca
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May 24: Stay In School Luncheon: Carriage House Inn 
May 25:  President’s “PEI Kitchen” Party: Acadia Rec Centre 
CLICK the link TO REGISTER: https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/president-s-pei-kitchen-party 

May 28:  Mustard Seed Dinner Prep  
May 31: Fred Fox: Terry Fox Foundation 
JUNE 2018 
June 1-3  Invermere Getaway Weekend 
June 5: Ronald McDonald House (need volunteers) 
June 7: Terry Allen/Bill Sumner SIS Presentation (Meeting at ClubHouse) 
June 14: Stampede President Presentation (Meeting at ClubHouse) 
June 16: Jim Porter’s Service 
June 18: Board Meeting at Concentric Advisors: 5:00 pm 
June 21: Small Grants Charity Day Presentation: Meeting at The Blue Room 
June 23-27: Rotary International Conference (Toronto) 
June 28: Changing of the Guard, WCS & Large Grants Presentation 
JULY 2018 
July 5: Dream Home Kickoff at the Ranchman’s Cookhouse 
July 12: No Meeting Due to Dream Home Operations 
July 19: To Be Determined (Park in Lot 10 and 11) 
July 26: No Meeting Due to SIS Golf Tournament 
AUGUST 2018 
Aug 2: Inaugural Address 
Aug 9:  To Be Determined 
Aug 12:  Rotary Olde Fashioned Picnic (At the Brawn Farm) 
Aug 16: Dr. Raylene De Bruyn: U of C 
Aug 23:  To Be Determined 
Aug 30: To Be Determined 
SEPTEMBER 2018 
Sept 6: Dave Price: Falling Through The Cracks: Greg’s Story 
Sept 13: Art Borzel: Rotary Profile 
Sept 20: To Be Determined 
Sept 27: To Be Determined 
OCTOBER  2018 
Oct 4:  To Be Determined  
Oct 11: Christine Phillips 
Oct 18: To Be Determined 
Oct 25: To Be Determined 
NOVEMBER 2018 
Nov 1:  To Be Determined 

 The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Meeting and Events Calendar 

Health, Wellness & Transportation:  
 

Contact Don O’Dwyer at: dpodwyer@hotmail.com or: 403 680 2072 if you know of anyone  that is not well, that 
could use a visit or a ride to a Rotary Meeting. 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/president-s-pei-kitchen-party
mailto:dpodwyer@hotmail.com
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 The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Wellness, Bulletin Request  and Contact Information 

Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Rotary International President: Ian H.S. Riseley 

District 5360 Governor: Rick Istead 
 

Suite 120, 200 Rivercrest Drive SE 

Calgary AB T2C 2V5         Visit us at: www.rotarycs.org 
(403) 244 9788  

Office Administrator: Kathyann Reginato  email: kathyann@rotarycs.org   
 
2017 2018 Club Officers 

President: Bill LeClair:                       leclair@calgarylaw.com 
President-Elect: Ron Prokosch:                      rprokosch@prokoschgroup.com 
Past President: Ken Farn:                     kgfarn@telusplanet.net 
Club Secretary: Don Bacon:                donbacon@shaw.ca 
Treasurer: Larry Kennedy:                  treasurer@rotarycs.org 
Partners President: Karen Grant:           lkgrant@shaw.ca 
 
2017 2018 Directors 
District 5360 Representative: Sherry Austin          srains@shaw.ca 
Club Service: Operations: Steve Mason             steve@talkinglightmedia.com 
Club Service: Membership and Social: Glen Godlonton  glen@godlonton.com 
Club Service: Ways & Means: Gordon Weicker       gord@global-petroleum.com 
Community Service: Jim Hutchens                 jmh_calgary@hotmail.com 
Community Service: Ways & Means: Dana Hunter     drmuir@shaw.ca 
International & Vocational Service: Kevin MacLeod      kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca 
Youth Service: Stacey Johnson                    sjohnson@printthree.ab.ca 
 
Other Important Contacts 

Audit Treasury and Finance Chair: Don Mintz     donmintz@shaw.ca 
Dream Home Chair: Craig Stokke              craig1@sellerdirect.com 
Health Wellness & Transportation Chair: Don O’Dwyer    dpodwyer@hotmail.com 
Large Grants Chair: Bob Brawn                    bbrawn@telus.net 
Small Grants Chair: Mark Ambrose            markambrose@shaw.ca 
Social Committee Chair: Toby Oswald-Felker     toby@shawlink.ca 
Stay In School Scholarship Program Chair: Bill Sumner bsumner@shaw.ca 
Programs and Tours Chair: Jim Fitzowich             jfitzowi@telusplanet.net 
World Community Service Chair: Jamie Moorhouse    jamie@talkinglightmedia.com 
 
 

Resignations 

Resignations from the following Active Members have been accepted by the Board with sincere regrets:  

 Allan Cole effective June 30, 2018 

 Mel Gray effective April 30, 2018 

 Jack Haman effective June 30, 2018 

 Siva Sam effective May 15, 2018 

 Guy Simms effective June 30, 2018 
 

http://www.rotarycs.org
mailto:kathyann@rotarycs.org
mailto:leclair@calgarylaw.com
mailto:rprokosch@prokoschgroup.com
mailto:kgfarn@telusplanet.net
mailto:donbacon@shaw.ca
mailto:treasurer@rotarycs.org
mailto:lkgrant@shaw.ca
mailto:srains@shaw.ca
mailto:steve@talkinglightmedia.com
mailto:glen@godlonton.com
mailto:gord@global-petroleum.com
mailto:jmh_calgary@hotmail.com
mailto:drmuir@shaw.ca
mailto:kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca
mailto:sjohnson@printthree.ab.ca
mailto:donmintz@shaw.ca
mailto:craig1@sellerdirect.com
mailto:dpodwyer@hotmail.com
mailto:bbrawn@telus.net
mailto:markambrose@shaw.ca
mailto:toby@shawlink.ca
mailto:bsumner@shaw.ca
mailto:jfitzowi@telusplanet.net
mailto:jamie@talkinglightmedia.com

